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May 17, 2021  

Dear Residents and Family Members, 
 
We have received some very welcome news from the CDC and our state officials in the past week 
about easing of mask restrictions in indoor and outdoor settings to those individuals that are 
fully vaccinated.  We are thrilled to have almost 100% of our resident population vaccinated 
across our portfolio.  Because of these changes, we will follow the recommendations and all fully 
vaccinated residents may navigate throughout our communities and common spaces without 
wearing a mask.     
 
We will continue to follow capacity restrictions and our staff must still adhere to masking 
protocols until further restrictions are lifted.   
 
 Our dining rooms remain at 50% capacity for breakfast, lunch, and dinner. No outside 

guests will be allowed to dine while we remain at 50% capacity to ensure we can 
accommodate all residents that wish to dine in the dining rooms.  Meal delivery will 
remain available at a nominal delivery charge.   

 Guests will be allowed to visit the communities between 8am-8pm.  All guests must enter 
through the main entrance and complete the health log.  All guests will be required to 
wear a mask when indoors at our communities.   

 Group activities will remain at no more than 25 residents or the capacity that the room 
can accommodate while still achieving proper social distancing.   

 Small group outings on the bus will continue for essential leisure trips.  The bus will be 
limited to 50% capacity.  Individual transportation remains available for both essential 
and leisure trips.   

 
All caregivers and support staff must continue to wear their masks and enter through the main 
entrance of the community so they can complete the guest log and have their temperature taken.  
We will continue to monitor federal state and local restrictions closely over the coming weeks and 
will follow up with subsequent communications as these modifications take place. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adam Snyder 
Senior Vice President of Operations, All Seasons Senior Living 


